3/12/2021

Bryan County Schools

Board of Education

Called Work Session

Location: The Westin at Jekyll Island — Satilla Room
110 Ocean Way
Jekyll Island, GA

Date: March 12, 2021
Time: 8:30 a.m.

L. Call to Order
e All members present.
II. Adoption of Agenda

Motion: Dennis Seger Second: David Schwartz Action: Unanimous

111 Superintendent Updates

® Dr. Brooksher shared a timeline review of March 2020 to present and
discussed the impacts from COVID-19.

e Dr. Trey Robertson shared updates for the Teaching and Learning Division.

e The summer experience will be offered to our K-8 students and will be taught
by approximately 100 teachers. It will be held Monday through Friday from
June 7" until July 1%. The site locations will be McAllister Elementary
School, Richmond Hill Middle School, Bryan County Elementary School and
Bryan County Middle School. We will provide transportation, lunch, and
before and after school care.

e Dr. Aviva Goelman Rice shared updates regarding Professional Learning.
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e Mr. Todd Williford shared updates regarding our Exceptional Student
Services division.

e Dr. Trey Robertson shared updates from our Accountability, Assessment, and
Student Services divisons.

e This is our second year working with REACH Georgia and our 4 middle
school students (2 from Richmond Hill Middle School and 2 from Bryan

County Middle School) were recipients of this year’s award.

IV.  Division of Business and Financial Services Update

e Ms. Debi McNeal shared updates regarding the Human Resources division.

e Salary reviews and recommendations will be presented at a future BOE
meeting.

e Dr. Paul Brooksher shared updates on our Finance, Community Education,
School Nutrition, BEE Childcare, and Pre-K divisions.

e The State Board of Education will approve the $1,000.00 payment from
Governor Kemp by June.

e Our summer Adventure Camp will be held at Richmond Hill Elementary
School this year and will offer 55 specialty camps.

e The meals program will continue through June 30" and lunches will be served
to our students attending summer school.

e A survey was conducted to poll staff regarding the employer childcare
program in North Bryan. We’ve had 16 responses so far and 100% responded

that they would enroll in our childcare program.



V.

Adjourn

Motion: David Schwartz

Signed:
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Paul T. Brooksher, Ph.D.
Superintendent
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Second: Dennis Seger Action: Unanimous

Approved:
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Amy Murphy
Board Chairman




